
CHRIST CHURCH 
EXETER, NEW HAMPSHIRE  

 
Policy:  Use of Alcoholic Beverages on Church Property 

 
The following guidelines are given for use of alcoholic beverages on Christ Church 
property: 
 

1. Permission to serve alcoholic beverages on church property must be 
obtained from the Executive Committee of the Vestry.  The Executive 
Committee will only consider granting permission for parish-
sponsored events and for private events in which a pledging member 
of Christ Church is responsible. 

 
2. Requests for the use of alcohol must be submitted in writing to the 

Rector or Wardens in advance of the event. 
 

3. The Executive Committee will notify the full Vestry of all alcohol-
approved events. 

 
4. Any beverage which contains alcohol must be clearly labeled as such. 

 
5. Whenever alcohol is served in any form, non-alcoholic alternatives 

must be offered. 
 

6. All applicable state and local laws, including those governing the sale 
and serving of alcoholic beverages to minors, must be observed. 
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